

UNIT 8

Choose the word to match the picture. For questions 7 – 12 write the correct letter, **A – G**.

1



2



A Play a computer game

B Listen to music

C Go shopping

D Watch a football match

E Read a magazine

F Play the guitar

G Have a drink

3



4



5



6



UNIT 8

Read the text about a band on tour.

Choose the best answer, **A**, **B** or **C**, for each space.

On tour with my band

I play guitar in a band. Our name's *The Musicmakers*. We often go away on tour. Last year we (19) on the road in Spain. We (20) in Madrid first and the band played at concerts in three different Spanish cities in five days: in Madrid and Bilbao on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday and then in Barcelona on Friday and Saturday.

I love Spanish food – we (21) to some great restaurants. They (22) very expensive. We (23) some interesting things in the museums. Spain has a lot of good museums – The Prado in Madrid, the Guggenheim Museum in Bilbao, and the Picasso Museum in Barcelona. It (24) fun to travel there with the band.

- | | | | |
|----|----------|-----------|-----------|
| 7 | A be | B are | C were |
| 8 | A arrive | B arrived | C arrives |
| 9 | A go | B went | C goes |
| 10 | A aren't | B wasn't | C weren't |
| 11 | A saw | B see | C sees |
| 12 | A be | B was | C weren't |

UNIT 8

Read the sentences about past events.
Choose the best answer, **A**, **B** or **C**, for each space.

13 Whereyou yesterday?

A was

B were

C are

14 'Were you at the café last night?' 'No, we '

A isn't

B wasn't

C weren't

15 Laura.....in the garden, but she isn't there now.

A is

B does

C was

16 We usually stay at home in the evening, but last Monday we football.

A play

B plays

C played

17 They..... a very nice pizza in the restaurant last night.

A had

B have

C has

18 I..... to Madrid two years ago.

A went

B go

C was

UNIT 9

Read this interview with Angie about her holiday in India.
Choose the best answer, **A**, **B** or **C**, for each space.

A holiday in India

Interviewer: **Where did you go on holiday last year?**

Angie: I went to India for the first time. It was great and I want to go back one day.

Interviewer: **Who (19) to India with?**

Angie: My husband came with me. We flew from England and it took about 9 hours by plane. In India, (20) but we took buses and trains to travel around. We met lots of friendly people.

Interviewer: **Where (21)?**

Angie: We stayed in hotels, which were all really good.

Interviewer: **(22) in spring?**

Angie: Yes, so every day was warm and sunny. (23) when we were there.

Interviewer: **Did you like the food?**

Angie: Yes, we did. We ate in our hotel some nights and other nights we ate in restaurants. (24) time to see everything but it was a great holiday.

19 **A** did you travel **B** you travelled **C** travelled

20 **A** we drove **B** we didn't drive **C** we did drive

21 **A** do you stay **B** did you stay **C** you stayed

22 **A** You didn't go **B** You went **C** Did you go

23 **A** It didn't rain **B** It rains **C** Did it rain

24 **A** We haven't **B** Did we have **C** We didn't have

UNIT 9

Read the sentences about travel.

Choose the best answer, **A**, **B** or **C**, for each space.

25 They didn't a bus to the station.

A took

B take

C takes

26 She didn't to the airport by train.

A goes

B went

C go

27 We stay in a hotel on our summer holiday last year.

A don't

B doesn't

C didn't

28 What on holiday?

A you saw

B did you see

C you didn't see

29 Did he to the station?

A drive

B drove

C drives

30 Did she travel by plane? No, she

A don't

B didn't

C did